
2017-18 DIRECT-TO-LIFT TICKET RETURN FORM 
 

 

The mountain is now closed for this ski season. It’s time to return your 

unused Direct-to-Lift tickets (DTLs). So, check your ski bag, ski jacket, 

locker, and other places for any DTL tickets that you didn’t use this season. 

 

You must return your ticket to me no later than Wednesday May 2, 

2018. No exceptions!  

 

Members returning unused DTL tickets will receive a check rather than 

receiving a credit for next season. The Ski Club will no longer be selling 

DTL tickets as the cost difference between the Bear Valley window ticket 

price and the DTL ticket cost is no longer a significant savings. 

 

Please return tickets to me using the form below. If you don’t quite trust the 

U.S. Mail, make a copy of the tickets before you return them.  

 

Thanks – Harvey Barnett, Ski Ticket Chair 
 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Ski Ticket Return Form 
 

Name _________________________________________________ 

 

Address _______________________________________________ 

 

Phone __________________________ email _______________________________ 

 

Number of tickets return for credit ____________ 

 

Mail to: Harvey Barnett, 10638 N. Blaney Ave, Cupertino CA 95014. Questions 

please call 408.996.8204 or email: harvey@bearvalleyskiclub.com 


